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18
th

 July 2014  

 

Dear Councillors, 

 

REF: P/15/046/FUL 

 

We are writing in support of the above planning application. 

 

If this application is approved it gives us the opportunity for another young family on 

the island.  We are all aware that this is something that we need, to have full-time 

residents, who will work and participate in Island life.  There have been four houses 

sold over the past few years and all as holiday homes, so we must all do  we can to 

make sure  the opportunity to have this family on the island does not slip away from 

us.  The approval of this planning application is necessary for the sale to go through. 

 

1 - The building is not visible from the road and has no impact on any surrounding 

properties, and will provide high quality accommodation which is what we are 

striving for. 

2 – Another property that sleeps just two people is also something that is needed, as a 

lot of couples do prefer the smaller units. 

3 – Samson Hill guesthouse is closing at the end of the season, so we will lose four 

potential visitors there. 

 

 

We strongly support this application and we hope that by granting planning 

permission you will realise the advantages for the Island. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

 

 

KATHY & DAVID STEDEFORD 

 

  


